
 She’s got one of the biggest hearts out there and it just keeps growing! Ashley Wentz, the new 
owner of The Hair Force, has been a Big Sister for almost three years now. She strongly believes in the 
efficacy of Big Brothers Big Sisters of the Black Hills and says, “ I’m a Big Sister because I love to help and 
I feel like I can help change a little life by just being there for them.”  
 
 Giving back to her community is something Ashley is passionate about.  Ashley can usually be 
found collecting coats, clothes, and other necessities for people who are in need.  She holds fundraising 
events for cancer patients and families who have experienced tragedy. Last year, she started an annual 
pajama, sock, and underwear drive so people in our community didn’t have to worry about those necessi-

ties, which are often taken for granted. She is active in charity fund-
raising activities for a motorcycle club here in the Black Hills. Also, she  
and her team participate in Big Brothers Big Sisters’ largest fundraiser 
of the year, Bowl For Kids’ Sake. She knows the importance of having 
necessary resources and doesn't hesitate to jump in and help where 
she can.  
 

 To further her involvement with Big Brothers Big Sisters of the 
Black Hills, Ashley has decided The Hair Force will be a proud sponsor 
of Bowl For Kids’ Sake 
2019 and will now offer 
free haircuts to each 
new match!  
 
 


